
SUPPORTED
EMPLOYMENT

Supported Employment
helps people diagnosed
with mental illnesses
secure and keep
employment.

M I S S I S S I P P I  D E P A R T M E N T  O F  M E N T A L  H E A L T H

People with a serious
mental illness are
capable of working
competitively in the
community.

Supported Employment
for people with mental
illnesses is available
statewide.

To learn about supported employment in 
Warren County, call 601-638-0031 ext. 3018

 Supported Employment helps
Mississippians on their road to recovery

by helping them become employed in
the openly competitive job market.



3444 Wisconsin Avenue • Vicksburg, Mississippi • 39180 

601-638-0031 

Crisis hotline: 1-888-558-2077 
Supported Employment can play a critical role in improving 

quality of life and mental health outcomes as part of a 

person's recovery journey.  

The goal of the supported employment program will be to 

assist individuals with serious mental illness in discovering 

paths of self-sufficiency and recovery rather than disability 

and dependence. 

Any individual that determines that employment is a goal 

will be referred to the Employment Specialist.  The 

Employment Specialist will engage in job development, 

reaching out to employers in the community and making 

contacts to help clients find competitive employment that is 

consistent with their goals and preferences.  

Supported employment services focus on achieving 

outcomes by matching individuals to jobs best suited for 

their skills, strengths, interests, and capacities, and by 

providing continuous support during employment. Every 

person who wants to work will be eligible with the goal 

being to provide them with a competitive job. 

For more information about the Supported Employment 

program contact: 

Jessica Delk @ 601.638.0031 extension 3018. 




